
 

     W/C  9th May 2022 

 

Hi, 

The children have really enjoyed the topic on reflections and shadows. 

The shadow puppets were a great success, and the kind weather allowed us to 

experiment making shadows in the playground. 

Our new topic, “Sunshine and Sunflowers” is a seasonal project providing opportunities for 

outdoor learning and teaches children how to care for the plants and animals in their local 

environment and how to stay safe in the sun. 

We will be starting the project off by looking at growing plants and looking after the peas 

we have grown in our vegetable trough. 

Alongside this we will be also investigating mini beast habitats and going on a mini beast 

hunt in the school grounds. 

The building work is on track to finish at the end of May and we are looking forward to 

creating some mini beast homes in our outdoor area.  

We end the topic looking at how to stay safe in the sun and have lots of fun activities 

planned, including turning the role play area into a holiday home. 

We will continue to post what we have been up to on the website.  

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Smith 

 

 
 


